
Dear Supervisors: 

 

Thank you for placing item 4a on your agenda for mid-November.  

 

I whole-heartedly support updating the management of California’s State Forests 

to promote a livable climate for all rather than to make extra money for a few. 

 

Money does not produce oxygen, gather rain, prevent erosion, shelter animals nor provide shade. 

 

Money can help us get what we need, and I do support plans to put some of California’s climate budget 

into financial relief and job re-training for loggers who are laid off because we let more trees live. 

 

Jennifer Kreger MD 

Fort Bragg, CA 


